
 

 

Christmas Fundraising 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
This week in assemblies we have been talking to students about active citizenship and how we aim to develop our students as 
responsible citizens of our school community, our local community and the global community.  
 
In assemblies, we have heard from our students wishing to stand for our Student Leadership Board and it has been fantastic to 
hear our students speak so eloquently. 
 
We have also launched our Christmas fundraiser. This year we are inviting students to collect food items which we can donate to 
The Coalville Foodbank and The Marlene Reid Centre (Coalville) in a bid to make a positive contribution to our local community. 
 
We appreciate that we are currently living through challenging times with the cost of living increasing, and our Christmas 
fundraiser is of course voluntary. Each year group will be collecting in items for us to donate to the two local organisations, and 
we will be providing prizes for the year group who collects in the most. 
 
All items donated need to be non-perishable, and The Coalville Foodbank are particularly looking for: 

• Long life juice 

• Tinned potatoes 

• Instant mash potato 

• Tinned rice pudding 

• Instant coffee 
 
Other items welcomed include: 

• Cereal 

• Tinned soup 

• Pasta and rice 

• Tinned tomatoes/ pasta sauce 

• Lentils, beans and pulses 

• Tinned meat 

• Tinned vegetables 

• Tea 

• Tinned fruit 

• Biscuits 

• UHT milk 
 
Should you wish to contribute to our Christmas fundraising project, please send any items in to school with your child, and these 
should be handed in to your child’s form tutor. Any donations would be greatly appreciated and would go towards making a real 
difference to our local community.  
 
Kind regards, 

 

Mr M Rowbottom    Mr M Gamble  

Co-Head of The Newbridge School   Co-Head of The Newbridge School 


